
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 26 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 15 March 2018  

   

Question (1) Is the Convener aware of a recent report from the Swedish 

Association of Local Authorities and Regions that, following 

a gender-balanced budgeting process, many Swedish cities, 

including Stockholm, now prioritise snow clearing from 

walkways and cycle paths first, especially those near bus 

stops and primary schools, followed by local roads, followed 

by highways? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Has the council considered such an approach? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What action does the council take to co-ordinate and 

support the efforts of communities and volunteers in snow-

clearing and gritting? 

Answer (3)  
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